Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal, has received a withdrawal of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Eric A. Neilinger on February 7, 2006. The matter is now closed.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Casia Sinco, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0300, (850)413-4282, fax number (850)488-0697 (please advise if you would like it mailed or faxed to you and please include your phone number on your request in the event any question arises), or you may e-mail your request to casia.sinco@fldfs.com. 
